West Pikeland Township EAC Meeting- December 5, 2019

In attendance: Glenn Wenger, Linda Reichert, Donna Switzer, John Matthews, Warren Fox, Rich Pomeroy,
Janet Parry via phone; Brian Maher, visitor (at meeting to “learn and listen”)

Call to order 9:02 AM

1. Minutes approved

2. Meeting dates/times:
a. it was reaffirmed that meetings will be held the first Thursday of every month at the township
building, with those not able to attend calling in, if possible
b. It was also agreed that it would be ideal to hold four additional meetings/presentations on
various environmental topics, at different times and venues, in order to engage a diversity of
interested parties, including students. Suggestions: the library, Dtown Stem, Dtown East, others

3. EAC Website updates:

a. Donna: volunteered as website content person; will send list of resources to Jonathan Slaven to
include on website

b. Rich: volunteered as Donna’s website “buddy”
4. Surveys from Election Day
a. Glenn created an initial tabulation of 220 responses — thank you, Glenn!

b. Brian Maher volunteered to digitize and summarize results, including a summary of volunteer
information — thank you, Brian!

5. Glenn distributed a comprehensive climate action plan for the township; the committee agreed to
include items on this list in its future plans as we go forward.

6. Liaison reports
a. Rich: reported on BOS meeting; Ernie quits as a supervisor

b. Warren: reported on Open Space committee, remarked that this committee accomplishes much
more than the Land Trust

c. A liaison from the BOS for the EAC committee is needed; John will follow up on this

7. Phoenixville Regional Planning Committee update: we are waiting for the regulatory process to
continue.

Meeting adjourned at 10:05; next meeting, January 2, 9 AM

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! And THINK SNOW!!






